
September 18-22, 2023

I pray everyone had a great weekend. We had a great end of the week so keep it up! Here
are some notes for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ We have chapel this Monday.
○ We sing at St. Stephen’s on Sunday, October 8th.

★ Book Bingo
○ We have now reached 3 class rewards! Three individual students have

gotten bingos. Keep working hard!
★ Spelling Test

○ We will be having a test on Friday. Spelling lists go home Monday.
★ Science Thursday

○ In science class, we will be eating different parts of plants. For example,
tasting carrots or radishes for a root or celery and asparagus for stems. If
anyone would like to bring in something for the kids to try, please let me
know if you’d like to help by Tuesday.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Science we will study plants
○ Math we will play with geoboards, write story problems.
○ Christ Light we will learn about Tower of Babel and Abraham.
○ Superkids we will be working with the CH sound, comprehension activities,

and memory words. We will take a test Friday for spelling.

God’s blessings on your week!

Mrs. Trimmer




